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Before you throw out...
Looking ahead to the Autumn,
we would like to grow our bank 
of waterproof trousers/puddle suits.
Before you consider throwing any
out, please ask us first! We
especially need bigger sizes, to fit
KS2 children. 
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OPAL has continued to thrive this half term. We have opened up the field and
some of the available resources have been moved up onto the grass. The children
have loved using larger spaces to create dens, exploring their balance skills on the
cable reels and imagining they are on the beach in the sandpit! 

Rachel Clark and Sarah Evans

Open Session for Parents -
Wednesday 17th July

We would like to invite you to join in
with our OPAL fun for the afternoon.
Rob Francksen, our OPAL coordinator,
will begin the afternoon with a short
presentation to parents at 2p.m. then
you will be free to play with the children
outside until 3:15p.m. 
If you are able to join us, please
complete the form here to give us an
idea of numbers. 

Amazon Wish List
Thank you so much for the donations we
have received from the Amazon wish list so
far. Just a reminder, these things could be
new or used, and don’t have to come from
Amazon, the list is just to give you an idea!
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/58P
8HKYM7ZQ2/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex?
scrlybrkr=32d5309f

We need...
We always need tarpaulins,
garden chairs, parasols,
windbreaks etc.  If you have a
broken gazebo, don’t throw the
sides away, they make great
den walls and slides!

https://forms.office.com/e/D6NQRn36mE
https://amzn.eu/fcXH39Z
https://amzn.eu/fcXH39Z
https://amzn.eu/fcXH39Z

